
o  

Bus route 
from UMBC 

Name/Address/Phone Payment 
Options 

Services Distance 
from 
UMBC 

-Take 76 
CityLink 
YELLOW from 
Poplar Ave & 
Hilltop Circle 
stop to Pratt 
St & Greene 
St 
-walk .3 mile 
left on W Pratt 
Street 

Baltimore Medical 
Center- VA 
10 North Greene Street 
Baltimore, MD 21201 
410-605-7000 

-Uninsured, 
underinsured, 
insurance, 
Medicare, 
Medicaid 
-Financial 
assistance 
available 
-for veterans 
only 
-call for hours 

-Women’s health, 
specialists, social 
services, primary 
care, pharmacy, 
counseling/ mental 
health 
-English, others by 
translation service 

8 miles 

-take 76 
Downtown 
from Poplar 
Ave & Hilltop 
Circle to 
Wilkens Ave & 
Pine Heights 
Ave 
-walk, turn left 
on Pine 
Heights Ave 
for .1 mile 

Baltimore Medical 
System at Pine Heights 
1001 Pine Heights Ave 
Suite 100 
Baltimore, MD 21229 
443-703-3600 
 

-Uninsured, 
underinsured, 
insurance, 
Medicare, 
Medicaid 
-Sliding scale 

-blood pressure 
screening, diabetes- 
treatment/ 
management, 
counseling/ mental 
health, health 
education/ nutrition, 
immunizations, 
primary care, social 
services, specialists 
-speaks Amharic, 
Arabic, Chinese, 
English, French, 
Hindi, Spanish, 
Swahili, Tigrigna, and 
others 

3 miles 

-take 76 
Downtown 
from Poplar 
Ave & Hilltop 
Circle to 
Wilkens Ave & 
Caton Ave 
-walk, turn left, 
along S Caton 
Ave then turn 
right along the 
front of the 
building  

Baltimore Medical 
System at St Agnes 
900 S Caton Ave 
Parking Lot B 
Baltimore, MD 21229 
443-703-3200 

-Uninsured, 
underinsured, 
insurance, 
Medicare, 
Medicaid 
-Sliding scale 
available 
-call for hours 

-women’s health, 
pediatric, medical, 
pharmacy, blood 
pressure screening, 
counseling/ mental 
health, diabetes- 
treatment/ 
management, health 
education/ nutrition, 
immunizations, 
primary care, social 
services, specialists 
-speaks English, 
Amharic, Arabic, 
Chinese, French, 

4 miles 



Hindi, Somali, 
Spanish, Swahili, 
Tagalog, sign 
language, and others 

-take 76 
Downtown 
from Poplar 
Ave & Hilltop 
Circle to 
Saratoga St & 
Lexington St 
-walk, right 
from stop, left 
on E Fayette 
St 

Baltimore Rescue 
Mission 
4 North Central Ave 
Baltimore, MD 21202 
410-342-2533 

-uninsured, 
underinsured 
-low income 
only 
-free/no fee 
-call for hours 
-serves the 
homeless 
population of 
Baltimore city 

-social services, 
medical, health 
education/ nutrition, 
blood pressure 
screening, diabetes- 
prevention and 
testing 

10 miles 

-take CityLink 
YELLOW Yw 
Mondawmin 
Metro from 
Poplar Ave & 
Hilltop Cir to 
Preston Street 
-walk, right 
from stop, 
right on E 
Biddle St, left 
on N Charles 
St 

Chase Brexton Health 
Service- Mt. Vernon 
Center 
1111 North Charles St 
Baltimore, MD 21201 
410-837-2050 

-uninsured, 
underinsured, 
insurance, 
Medicare, 
Medicaid 
-fees paid on 
sliding scale 
-call for hours 

-pharmacy, medical, 
HIV/AIDS testing, 
Hepatitis C testing, 
substance abuse/ 
addiction, primary 
care, counseling/ 
mental health, 
pediatric, lab 

10 miles 

-take CityLink 
YELLOW Yw 
Mondawmin 
Metro to 
Eutaw Pl & 
McMechen St 
-walk, left on 
McMechen St, 
left on Division 
St 

Division Health Center- 
Total Health care 
1501 Division St 
Baltimore, MD 21217 
410-383-8300 

-uninsured, 
underinsured, 
insurance, 
Medicare, 
Medicaid 
-sliding scale 
available 
-Monday thru 
Saturday 

-vision, substance 
abuse/ addiction, 
social services, 
primary care, 
pharmacy, pediatric, 
OB/GYN, counseling/ 
mental health, 
medical, hearing, 
health education/ 
nutrition, family 
planning, urgent care, 
dental, STD and HIV 
testing and treatment, 
transportation, 
hepatitis C testing 

10 miles 

-take 76 
Downtown 
from Poplar 

Healthcare for the 
Homeless- Downtown 
421 Fallsway 

-uninsured, 
underinsured, 
insurance, 

-substance abuse/ 
addiction, specialists, 
primary care, 

10 miles 



Ave & Hilltop 
Circle to Gay 
Street & 
Lexington St 
-walk .1 mile, 
toward E 
Saratoga then 
turn left onto 
Fallsway 

Baltimore, MD 21202 
410-837-5533 

Medicare, 
Medicaid 
-sliding scale, 
no one turned 
away due to 
inability to pay 
-Monday to 
Saturday 

pharmacy, medical, 
health education/ 
nutrition, dental, 
HIV/AIDS testing 
treatment and 
counseling, diabetes- 
prevention, testing, 
counseling, mental 
health, pediatric 
-speaks English and 
Spanish 

 Healthcare for the 
Homeless- Mobile 
Clinic 
Call for clinic schedule 
443-703-1200 

-uninsured, 
underinsured, 
insurance, 
Medicare, 
Medicaid 
-sliding 
scale/no one 
turned away 

-medical, 
immunizations, social 
services 

 

-Take 76 
Downtown 
from Poplar 
Ave & Hilltop 
Circle to 
Wilkens Ave & 
Payson Street 
-walk .5 mile, 
toward S 
Payson street 
then turn left, 
then left on W 
Baltimore 
Street 

Healthcare for the 
Homeless- West 
Baltimore 
2000 W Baltimore 
Street Suite 247 
Baltimore, MD 21223 
410-837-5533 

-uninsured, 
underinsured, 
insurance, 
Medicare, 
Medicaid 
-sliding 
scale/no one 
turned away 

-dental, medical, 
counseling/ mental 
health, primary care, 
substance abuse/ 
addiction, social 
services 

6 miles 

-Take CityLink 
Yellow YW 
Mondawin 
Metro from 
Poplar Ave 
&Hilltop Circle 
to North Ave & 
McCulloh St 
-walk .3 mi, 
toward 
McCulloh St 
then turn left, 
turn right onto 
W North Ave 

Healthy Teens and 
Young Adults Clinic- 
BCHD 
1515 West North 
Avenue Druid Health 
Clinic 
Baltimore, MD 21217 
410-396-0185 

-uninsured, 
underinsured, 
insurance, 
Medicare, 
Medicaid 
-low/no 
income only 
-sliding 
scale/no one 
turned away 
-only ages 10-
24 

-women’s health, 
primary care, 
OB/GYN, counseling/ 
mental health, 
medical, health 
nutrition/ education, 
family planning, STD 
and HIV/AIDS testing 
and treatment, 
pregnancy, 
immunizations 

8 miles 



-Take CityLink 
YELLOW Yw 
Mondawin 
Metro from 
Poplar Ave & 
Hilltop Cir to 
North Ave & 
McCulloh St 
-walk .3 mi, 
toward 
McCulloh then 
turn left, turn 
right on W 
North Ave 

Men’s Health Center- 
Total Health Care 
1515 W North Avenue 
Baltimore, MD 21217 
410-383-8300 

-no insurance 
guidelines 
-call for 
income 
guidelines 
-call clinic for 
fee details 

-men’s health, 
pharmacy, medical 

7 miles 

-Take CityLink 
YELLOW Yw 
Mondawmin 
Metro from 
Poplar Ave & 
Hilltop Circle 
to North Ave & 
Madison Ave 
-walk .1 mi, 
toward Morris 
street 

Mt. Royal Health 
Center- Total Health 
Care 
922 W North Ave  
Baltimore, MD 21217 
410-383-8300 

-uninsured, 
underinsured, 
insurance, 
Medicare, 
Medicaid 
-sliding scale 
available 

-vision, substance 
abuse/ addiction, 
social services, 
primary care, 
pharmacy, pediatric, 
OB/GYN, counseling/ 
mental health, 
medical, hearing, 
health education/ 
nutrition, family 
planning, urgent care, 
dental, lab, HIV/AIDS 
treatment, 
transportation, 
hepatitis C testing 

10 miles 

-take 76 
Downtown 
from Poplar 
Ave & Hilltop 
Circle to Pratt 
St & Stricker 
St 
-walk .5 mi, 
toward 
Stricker St 
then turn left, 
turn left onto 
W Saratoga St 

Saratoga Health 
Center- Total Health 
Care 
1501 W Saratoga 
Street 
Baltimore, MD 21223 
410-383-8300 

-uninsured, 
underinsured, 
insurance, 
Medicaid, 
Medicare 
-sliding scale 
available 

Vision, substance 
abuse/ addiction, 
social services, 
primary care, 
pharmacy, pediatric, 
OB/GYN, counseling/ 
mental health, 
medical, hearing, 
health education/ 
nutrition, family 
planning, urgent care, 
dental, STD and 
HIV/AIDS testing and 
treatment, 
transportation, 
hepatitis C testing 

6 miles 

-take CityLink 
YELLOW Yw 

Total Health Care 
1111 Washington Blvd 

-uninsured, 
underinsured, 

-primary care, 
pharmacy, pediatric, 

7 miles 



Mondawmin 
Metro from 
Poplar Ave & 
Hilltop Cir to 
Washington 
Blvd & Cross 
St 
-walk west 
toward W 
Cross Street 

Baltimore, MD 21230 
410-383-8300 

insurance, 
Medicare, 
Medicaid 
-sliding scale 
available 

counseling/ mental 
health, medical, 
HIV/AIDS testing, 
adults 

-take 76 
Downtown 
from Poplar 
Ave & Hilltop 
Cir to Wilkens 
Ave & 
Catherine St 
-walk .1mi, 
toward 
Catherine 
street then 
turn left, 
continue onto 
S Warwick 
Ave 

Westside Health 
Center- Total Health 
Care 
2449 W Frederick Ave 
Baltimore, MD 21223 
410-383-8300 

-uninsured, 
underinsured, 
insurance, 
Medicare, 
Medicaid 
-sliding scale 
available 

-vision, substance 
abuse/ addiction, 
social services, 
primary care, 
pharmacy, pediatric, 
OB/GYN, counseling/ 
mental health, 
medical, hearing, 
health education/ 
nutrition, family 
planning, urgent care, 
dental, lab, HIV/AIDS 
treatment, 
transportation, 
hepatitis C testing 
-speaks English and 
Spanish 

5 miles 

	


